
Message from Mr. Kennedy 

Rain or Snow we go outside for re-
cess and lunch! Make sure your 
child is sent to school with appropri-
ate clothing and footwear. 

 

Reminder that if you need to 
pick your child up early, it 
has to be before 3:00. The 
last half hour of the day is a 
busy time writing in journals 
and preparing to go home.  

 

As winter approaches, Kindergarten teachers and staff are busy 
getting many children ready to go home. 
They need this time to assist all students 
into their winter clothing 
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Upcoming Events 

October 28th—November 2nd—WE Scare Hunger Food Drive 

November 1st—Girls Soccer Finals TBA 

November 7th— Popcorn Sale 

November 8th—Picture Retakes @ 1:00 

November 9th—Remembrance Day Assembly @ 10:30 

Pizza Lunch 

Reports Go Home 

November 15th—Parent Teacher Interviews –Evening 

November 16th PA Day—Parent/Teacher Interviews 

November 19th—Grade 3’s @ Forest Valley 

Falcon Facts 



Lions and Tigers and….Waldo?? Oh No! 
Students and staff had a great day celebrating Halloween. Reminder to everyone to dress 

with bright colours tonight with reflective strips. Be safe! 



 

Girls Soccer 

 

Congratulations to the 
team for making it to the 
Conference Finals happen-
ing this Thursday 10:00 @ 
Zion Heights! Good Luck! 

Go Falcons Go! 

ECO  

Don’t throw out your milk bags! We are currently  

collecting them for a high school, so that mats can be 

created and handed out to the homeless. 

Every day students who are late sign in at the office and 

receive a late slip. We have taken on creating a new reus-

able late slip, so we wont be wasting as much paper! 



 
 

Norman Ingram School Council  
New School Council Website! 

We’re very excited to launch the new Norman Ingram School Council website! 

https://normaningramschoolcouncil.yolasite.com 
Here you can find: 

-School Council member listing, meeting schedules, minutes and annual goals & achievements 

-Information on School Council events, fundraising activities, forms & links to partner websites 

-Easy access to School Calendars, Newsletters & School Cash Online 

Bookmark it today, and always be up-to-date on the latest school council happenings! 

Don’t Lose It – Label It! 

Please remember to label everything that comes to school with your child. 

To make labelling easy & fun, School Council has partnered with Lovable Labels.   

Order your personalized labels and 20% of each sale will go to support school activi-

ties. 

Orders can be placed online at www.NormanIngram.lovablelabels.ca 

 

Need a break from packing lunches?  Give “The Lunch Lady” a try! 

Norman Ingram has teamed up with The Lunch Lady to offer a hot and nutritious lunch delivery ser-

vice for our school.  It’s easy, delicious and follows all TDSB nutrition guidelines.  Parents simply cre-

ate an account, place orders, and the lunches are delivered direct to the school at lunch time.  

As an added benefit, a portion of each sale is contributed to support School Fundraising. 

Check it out today at http://thelunchlady.ca  
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